
 
 28 May 2013      

 

 

City Council  

Committee Report 
 

To:  Mayor and Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re: Execution of Contract – City Hall Roof Replacement 
 

 

 
Recommendation: 
That further to Council awarding the contract to Empire Restoration Inc. on March 18, 
2013 for the full replacement of all roof surfaces at Kenora City Hall, three readings be 

hereby given to a by-law to authorize the execution of a contract between the 
Corporation of the City of Kenora and Empire Restoration Inc. for this purpose. 
 

Background: 
The necessary contract has now been received by the City for the roof restoration at 
City Hall and requires a by-law to authorize the execution of the document by the 

Mayor and Clerk on behalf of the City in order to proceed with the work. 

 

Budget:  
N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  

J. Nabb, C. Edie, A/Cs Payable, Empire Restoration Inc. 


